
CAMWOOD PARK PLAYGROUND REPLACEMENT

www.mapleridge.ca/parksandrec

PROJECT LOCATION:
20846 McFarlane Ave, Maple Ridge, BC

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
The Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture department proposed to replace the playground at Camwood 
Park as part of the City’s Lifecycle Replacement Program. As part of this process, we ran a survey (which 
closed December 3) to determine which features the community would like to see incorporated.

NOVEMBER 2021 - WHAT WE HEARD 
As part of our community consultation process, we did invite community feedback about what play features 
were desirable for the new playground. We received nearly 40 submissions in this public engagement.

The top play features chosen by survey participants were:
•	 Rock Wall Climber
•	 Net Climber
•	 Rope Bridge Link
•	 Double Slide
•	 Stand–up Spinner

A request for proposal process was undertaken to determine a playground equipment supplier as well as 
construction timeline. 

MAY 2022 – CONSTRUCTION STARTS
The procurement process was completed and a playground equipment supplier was selected. Construction 
for this playground took place in Summer 2022.

AUGUST 2022 – PLAYGROUND CONSTRUCTION COMPLETED
Construction on the new playground is now complete! Neighbourhood residents can now enjoy the new 
wall climber, rope net link, net climber and double slide. The swing set was expanded to a double bay 
swings set and includes two belt swings one toddler seat and an inclusive swing seat. This playground also 
has a skateboard rocker. The nature-themed colours of this playground fit well in the surrounding treed 
area.

Check it out when you are in the neighbourhood at 20846 McFarlane Ave! 


